
From: Brett Hutcheon <bhutcheon@jfsannarbor.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 3:31 PM 
To: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <RentersCommission@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Housing Networking Expansion 
 

 

To Whom this May Concern: 
 
This is Brett M. Hutcheon - Housing Coordinator at Jewish Family Services of Washtenaw 
County. I have recently taken on this new role here at JFS - working in the realm of Refugee 
Resettlement - during a time of massive expansion here at JFS. As such, I am seeking any 
opportunities there might exist for finding new partnerships for housing, in terms of folks I 
can share with, and receive such leads on potential landlords who might be willing to rent 
to refugee families. These families typically do not have much of any established credit 
scores here in the U.S. nor do they have any sort of rental history whatsoever - due to the 
fact that they only been stateside for several months at best.  
 
If you might be willing to speak more - whether in person or over the phone, I would be 
happy to setup a good date/time that might work for you to so do.  
 
Thank you for your time! 
 
Best,  
 
Brett M. Hutcheon (he/him/his) 
Housing Move-in Coordinator 
Jewish Family Services of Washtenaw County  
Phone: 734-389-9325 
Mon-Thu, 9AM-5PM; Fri, 9AM-3PM  
2245 S. State Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
www.jfsannarbor.org 

 
Email communication is not for clinical purposes or emergencies. This email is not checked 
outside of business hours, on weekends, and may not be read daily. If you have a crisis, 
medical or mental health emergency, please call 911 or proceed to your nearest emergency 
room. 
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The information in this email and in any attachments is confidential and may be privileged. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please destroy this message, delete any copies held on your 
system and notify the sender immediately. You should not retain, copy or use this email for any 
purpose, nor disclose all or any part of its contents to any other person. 
 
 


